Mu Phi Epsilon

International Professional Music Fraternity

PALOS VERDES PENINSULA ALUMNI CHAPTER



Newsletter

Summer 1999

LUNCHEON WITH THE INTERNATIONAL EXECUTIVE BOARD

Saturday, July 31, 12:00 noon

Home of Lenita McCallum

Salad potluck

Our chapter will be hosting the International Executive Board at a luncheon on Saturday, July 31, 12:00 noon, at the home of Lenita McCallum. All chapter members are invited to attend and are urged to do so to support this event and meet your IEB officers. It will be a salad potluck; if you come please bring a large salad so there is enough for the 10 board members and some other guests. Neeltje Gingerich is in charge. The phone committee will call to find out if you are coming and what you are bringing. We hope to see many of you there. A short program and a Board meeting will follow the luncheon.

Enclosed for patrons are information and advertisement sheets and enclosed for members is an information sheet which will be used in a booklet we hope to have ready for the District Conference.

The District Conference will be held at CSU Dominguez Hills on November 6, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Put the date on your calendar now for a wonderful day. Details will follow in the September newsletter.

Keith Bohm, International Competition saxophonist and native Californian, has been chosen to represent California at the Kennedy Center for the Millennium Stage "State Days" series. He will present a 45 minute solo program, accompanied by Barbra Bailey Bradley. The date is Tuesday, August 24, 1999. It can be seen live at 6 p.m. (EDT) on the Internet at http:\\www.kennedy-center.org and can be accessed any time after that at the same website by clicking Millennium Stage.

Patron Robert Haag will be playing a piano recital on Sunday, July 25, 4:00 p.m. at First Baptist Church of Palos Verdes, 28 Mocassin Lane, Rolling Hills Estates. The program is open to the public.

Best wishes to all for a pleasant summer.

Barbara